
Liverpool City Council: Ministerial
response to Commissioners’ fourth
report

Letter from Simon Hoare MP, Minister for Local Government, in response to the
Commissioners’ fourth report.

http://www.government-world.com/liverpool-city-council-ministerial-response-to-commissioners-fourth-report/
http://www.government-world.com/liverpool-city-council-ministerial-response-to-commissioners-fourth-report/
http://www.government-world.com/liverpool-city-council-ministerial-response-to-commissioners-fourth-report/

